St. Columba Catholic School

331 West 25th Street

New York, NY 10001

(212) 924-3644

http://www.stcolumbanyc.tripod.com
Wednesday, January 25, 2006

Dear Parents:

Next week, St. Columba and the entire Archdiocese will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week. It is a time when we celebrate the many contributions of Catholic schools to the betterment of our community, and the many selfless teachers and administrators, lay and religious, present and past, who has made the academic excellence and spiritual growth of our children their life mission.

The theme for this year is Character. Values. and Compassion. (each word is followed by a period not a comma.)

For those of you who are new to the Catholic schools this is a national celebration. All across the country all Catholic schools celebrate Catholic Schools Week. Each day has a different focus for the students.

Our celebration will begin on Sunday, January 29th with a celebration mass at St. Gregory’s Church.  All students are invited and encouraged to attend this special mass.  A reception will be served after mass.

Monday: Students will be celebrating the Lord as we convene at St. Patrick’s Cathedral for our Elementary School Mass.  All students will be dismissed at 11:30AM.  There will be no after-school on Monday.

Tuesday: Students will be participating in the Annual Gregorian Store.  Each classroom will be used as a store in which students will be selling products of their creation.  All monies will go to those in need of our help.  All students must be in proper uniform.

Wednesday: Students will not be in school except for selected students participating in our tour programs.  This is the day in which Prospective students are being registered and/or toured.  Interested students/parents should come to the school during these timings.

Thursday: All students will be attending certain field trips *Listed Below:


Grades PreK – 1
Movies @ Times Square

Grades 2 – 4

Bowling @ Chelsea Piers


Grades 5 – 8

Empire Skating Rink of Brooklyn

Teachers will be served a continental lunch before the school day.

Friday: All students will be given a continental lunch and gifts to mark the end of Catholic Schools Week.  Parents are encouraged to attend the school assembly at 1:30PM in the auditorium.

Students are not to receive any Homework or to bring their books to school during this week.  This week is a very sacred and holy week.  Please be advised students will begin a regular 3rd Marking Period on Monday, February 6th.  Thank you for your time and Patience.

Sincerely,

(SIGNED)

Mrs. Tamara Wilkes

Principal

